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Tree removal along Linden Rd. 
 
Vienna Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be cutting trees on Linden Rd. over the Brent Run 

(between Dodge Rd. and Wilson Rd.) on Friday, January 12. There will be one lane of traffic open 

maintained by a flagging operation. Motorists should allow additional time to reach their 

destination. Please contact Todd Bigler, Construction Project Engineer, at (810) 767-4920 ext. 241 

if you have questions.   
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